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About the project

Last Transnational Partenrship Meeting 

The last Transnational Partnership meeting was held on 7-8 November 2023 in
Romania! This meeting was key with the partners analyzing in detail the progress of

tasks and drew the final steps to conclude this project successfully.



In the last month partners have been working on the finalization of the
following project results:

E-learning digital Platform which provides an online space for low-
skilled adult women to encourage lifelong learning and foster the

development of competences & learn on business literacy, numeracy,
and digital skills

Self- Assessment Tool for BLOSSOM which tests your numeracy,
literacy and digital skills with regards to business development and

provides you with a written summary of your strengths and weaknesses

Please stay tuned for the upcoming new results and follow us on
https://www.facebook.com/BlossomErasmusPlusProject/

Progress of the project

or visit our website
https://blossom.erasmus.site/

Current status

Next steps

All project partners are working
closely together to pilot and test

the results of the project and
finalize them for their official

release to the public.

 

In  January 2024 the last month of the project the Multiplier Events will take
place, to share the results of the project and reinforce their use, thus

supporting women to acquire or improve business literacy, numeracy and
digital skills, 

 

https://www.facebook.com/BlossomErasmusPlusProject/
https://blossom.erasmus.site/

